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Dear Mr Coomar 
 
RE: Heritage Council comments on Response to Submissions for Concept Proposal 
and Stage 1 Development Application at Loreto Kirribilli, 85 Carabella Street, Kirribilli 
(SSD 7919). 
I refer to your letter dated 26 February 2018 inviting comments on the above State 
Significant Development (SSD) for the concept proposal and Stage 1 development 
application at Loreto Kirribilli. 
 
 The following report has been reviewed: 
 
• Loreto Kirribilli State Significant Development Application, Response to Submissions 

(RTS), prepared by ethos Urban, dated February 2018 
 
Loreto School is not listed on the State Heritage Register (SHR) nor is it in the immediate 
vicinity of any SHR items. Consequently, no specific comments were offered for built or 
landscape heritage in the previous submission made by the Heritage Council. 
 
It is noted in Appendix A of the RTS that the applicant, Loreto Kirribilli, would be willing to 
accept all the recommended conditions of consent relating to archaeology that were 
recommended by the Heritage Council. The Heritage Council considers this appropriate and 
accordingly, has no additional comments at this time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact James Quoyle, 
Heritage Assessment Officer, Heritage Division, Office of Environment and Heritage, at 
email: james.quoyle@environment.nsw.gov.au or on telephone: 9873 8612. 
 
Yours sincerely 

07/03/2018 
Katrina Stankowski 
A/STL Regional Heritage Assessments, North Operations 
Heritage Division 
Office of Environment & Heritage 
As Delegate of the NSW Heritage Council 
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